Gity of New PBodford

IN COMMITTEE

April 28, 2022

The Honorable City Council
133 William Street
New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council:

The Committee on Public Safety & Neighborhoods at a Meeting held on Thursday, April 21,
2022, considered a WRITTEN MOTION, Councillor Gomes, requesting that the Public Safety
Building Committee along with the Administration relook at the lighting on the outside of said
building; this building should have stronger lighting on the outside perimeter and in the parking
lot along with cameras covering the entire building and outside perimeter due to the significance
of the building and the services rendered in that building and also the safety of the Officers,
Firefighters and EMS workers that will be in the building. (To be Referred to the Mayor, Public
Safety Building Committee and the Committee on Public Safety and Neighborhoods.) (Ref’d
03/11/2021) (03/30/2021 - Returned UNSIGNED by the Mayor)

On motion by Councillor Morad and seconded by Councillor Carney, the Committee VOTED:
To recommend that the City Council take “No Further Action” on the WRITTEN MOTION,
Councillor Gomes, requesting that the Public Safety Building Committee along with the
Administration relook at the lighting on the outside of said building; this building should have
stronger lighting on the outside perimeter and in the parking lot along with cameras covering the
entire building and outside perimeter due to the significance of the building and the services
rendered in that building and also the safety of the Officers, Firefighters and EMS workers that
will be in the building. This motion passed on a voice vote.

IN COMMITTEE ON PUBLIC SAFETY &
NEIGHBORHOODS

Porian K Homet,

Councillor Brian K. Gomes, Chairman
BKG/at



CITY OF NEW BEDFORD
CITY COUNCIL

March 11, 2021

WRITTEN MOTION

Requesting that the Public Safety Building Committee along with the Administration relook
at the lighting on the outside of said building; this building should have stronger lighting on the
outside perimeter and in the parking lot along with cameras covering the entire building and outside
perimeter due to the significance of the building and the services rendered in that building and also
the safety of the Officers, Firefighters and EMS workers that will be in the building. (To be Referred
to the Mayor, Public Safety Building Committee and the Committee on Public Safety and
Neighborhoods.)

Brian K. Gomes, Councillor at Large



